
EDC  to  temporarily  reroute
Tahoe traffic
Expect delays and detours in the Black Bart, Martin, Barbara
avenues area of the South Shore later this month and into
October.

Barbara Avenue is scheduled to be closed to all traffic on
Sept. 23 and Sept. 28. Motorists will be detoured to Fountain
Avenue.

Directional closures of Black Bart Avenue and Martin Avenue
are scheduled for between 7am-7pm Sept. 21-25 and Sept. 29-
Oct. 7.

This is so El Dorado County can fix the roads with an asphalt
concrete overlay.

For  more  info,  call  530.573.7914  or  email
dan.kikkert@edcgov.us.
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